A Little LOVE for our Residents

To: All Residents

From: Jodi Laura, Property Manager
Re: Valentine’s Day Goodies
Date: February 10, 2022

To THANK YOU for being the Heart of
our Community, Lakes of Greenbrier
invites all Residents to swing by the
FRONT of our Leasing Office on
Valentine’s Day- this Monday,
February 14, 2022 from 7am to 9am
to grab hot chocolate and a donut!

In addition to hot chocolate and donuts,

ALL OUR STUDENTS

who drop by will be gifted with a Valentine’s
sweet treat.

We look forward to making your
Valentine’s Day even sweeter!

Hope to see you there!
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